From: Iza, Debbie M. [mailto:Debbie.Iza@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 06, 2018 11:23 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Travel to Detroit - Officer's Funeral

Hi Steven, 

 

Per requested within the 10 days of return from our travel. The following individuals, including myself, traveled to Detroit Michigan on Thursday, February 1 to Saturday, February 3, 2018.  

 

Iza, Debbie #1458,  employee #10187

Rivera, Josephine #18937,  employee #34024

Carter, Jeremy #4007, employee # 112481

Kuzmanovski, George #7271, employee #18699

 

The four officer attended the funeral of Officer Doss who was killed in the line of duty.  The four officers, attended the funeral in uniform and in a marked department vehicle, which the department provided, as well as fuel.  The four officers are also members of the "Brotherhood for the Fallen", a non-for-profit police organization that covered the hotel stay.  The officers paid for other expenses such as meals.  

 

 

Thank you, 

Debbie Iza

 

Chicago Police Department
